
 
 
Office of Educational Effectiveness 
 
Reminder: 1st Annual Assessment Symposium 
October 17, 2022 

 
 
Dear Assessment Coordinators,  
 
Greetings from the Office of Educational Effectiveness! We are writing to remind you of our 
1st Annual Assessment Symposium on November 10, 2022 from 9:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m. in 
the Student Activities Center.  
 
Register for the Symposium by November 3, and visit our website to learn more about our 
event itinerary, including sessions on creating a culture of assessment and real-time 
assessment to understand and improve your students’ learning.  
 
This free event will help assessment coordinators navigate the current assessment cycle as you 
prepare your annual report for submission in Spring 2023. Participants will have the opportunity 
to acquire and discuss assessment techniques and strategies with experienced assessment 
professionals and fellow faculty members in a fun and collaborative setting.  
 
We hope to see you there! 
 
Best, 
Catherine Scott 
Director, Office of Educational Effectiveness 
Office of the Provost 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeNirudQOPdik0xPYBzOobrfGF9Opg8vGpAr9qMurFEuELlIQ/viewform
https://www.stonybrook.edu/commcms/oee/Events_Assessment_Symposium.php

